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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Special Permit Applicant(s) 

From: Stephen F. Reardon, Chairman 

 Zoning Sub-Committee 

RE: Committee Meeting 

Date: September 22, 2015 

 

 

Please be advised that the Zoning Sub-Committee will meet on Monday evening, September 28, 

2015 at 5:00 P.M. in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of Revere 

City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA at which time the committee will consider the following 

application(s): 

 

C-15-08 Timothy Sullivan, Agent, Wonderland Marketplace, Inc. a Delaware Corp. 

c/o Invesco Real Estate, 2001 Ross Ave., Suite 3400, Dallas, TX 75201 

seeking permission from the Revere City Council to expand two (2) 

existing non-conforming ground signs from 124.6 square feet to 145.1 

square feet on Lots 1A and 2A at 151 VFW Parkway, Revere, MA 02151. 

 

C-15-09 Bell Atlantic Mobile of Massachusetts Corporation, LTD dba Verizon 

Wireless, c/o McLane Law Firm, PO Box 326, Manchester, NH 03105 

seeking permission from the Revere City Council to install a 

telecommunications facility consisting of twelve (12) panel antennas and 

associated equipment at 339 Washington Ave., Revere, MA 02151. 

 

CZ-15-02 City of Revere of Revere requesting amendments to the zoning map at 

American Legion Highway and the zoning ordinances. 


